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We are against The proposed West Midlands Interchange as we do not want to have our
village of Brewood and surrounding area carved up and destroyed. We do not want roads
that are already taking too much volume of traffic made even worse by the extra freight
lorries.  It is a danger for everyone in the area. A destruction of everything we have strived
to keep sacred from so called progress ruining small villages and taking away the
inheritance of village happiness for our children.
Eva and Tim Simcox




